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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Welcome back 
Year 6 and Year 2 SATs out of the way, we know that the last half term of the 
year is upon us – and it’s as manic as ever!  
Alongside the usual end-of-year assessments, including the Year 1 phonics 
screening tests next week, we are able to start thinking about Year 6’s 
production, sports days, the Peace cup and all of the wonderful community 
events that mark the end of the year. 
And what a community – before half term, to end Autism Awareness Week, 
Mrs. Kavanagh (the human drone) captured us all (shouting ‘this is me!’) in a 
perfect moment of togetherness. 
Please take a look at the Autism Awareness music video that the children put 
together with Ms. Kavanagh – it really is something for us all to proud of. 
 
Have a great weekend – this one can’t be ruined by underperforming football 
teams, so kick back and enjoy! 
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Miraculous Medal 
 

When I find myself in times of trouble… 

The Beatles’ ‘Let it Be’ has become the soundtrack to this beautiful SJV 
tradition. Year 4 formally welcome their Reception Buddies by awarding 
them the Miraculous Medal in this week’s assembly. We are reminded, 
like the Mary in the Beatles’ song (actually Paul McCartney’s mother, fact 
fans), Jesus’ blessed mother Mary is there to intercede for us in times of 
trouble, speaking words of wisdom when we need them. 

Well done to Year 4 for being great role models and for Reception for 
being their usual brilliant self. Another fine crop of boys and girls for SJV, 
I’m sure you’ll all agree! 
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Year 4 and Reception in Heart-warming Ceremony 



Autism Awareness Cake Sale 
Well done to all who helped and contributed to the cake sale – it raised much needed funds 
for this great cause, and it was another success for the SJV community spirit. 



Reminders and Notices 
• ​Friends Info - Estate agent boards advertising the summer 

fair will go up by the end of next week. Many thanks to 
those people who have agreed to participate. 

• ​​Please could any outstanding sponsor money be handed 
into the school office by next Friday, June 14th. 

• Year 5 & 6 After School Football - There will be no football 
club on Thursday 13th June 2019. 

• Lost Property: The lost property box will be outside in the 
playground at the cake sale on Thursday.  Please, ​please, 
please label your child's clothes! 

• Estate Agent Boards: please can I ask that you return your 
slips confirming that you are happy to have an estate agent 
board outside your house, advertising the Summer Fair? 
The Friends' Association will receive considerable amounts 
of money in return! 

 
Key Dates: 

• 21st June: Year 1 Assembly 

• 27th June: New Reception Class Information 
Meeting 7pm 

• 6th July: Friends’ Summer Fair 

• 12th July: Reception Class Assembly 

• 15th July: Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 

• 16th July: end of Term Mass 10am 

• 19th July: end of term (1:15pm finish) 







Healthy Friday at SJV! 

Another Friends of SJV event, another huge success! This 
week, we ended the week on a natural high – fruit smoothies, 
fruit kebabs and all manner of healthy snack were the order of 
the day. Delicious! 
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